
PUBLIC HEARING 
 

DELAWARE COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

INCLUSION OF AGRICULTURALLY VIABLE LAND INTO CERTIFIED 

AGRICULTURAL DISTRICTS DURING THE 2021 THIRTY-DAY PERIOD FOR 

ANNUAL DISTRICT REVIEW 

 

APRIL 14, 2021 

 

The Delaware County Board of Supervisors held a Public Hearing concerning the 

inclusion of land(s) into Agricultural District No. 1 in the Board of Supervisors’ Room of the 

Senator Charles D. Cook County Office Building, 111 Main Street, Delhi, New York, at 

12:45 p.m. on Wednesday, April 14, 2021, Chairman Tina B. Molé presiding. 
 

Chairman Molé called the hearing to order. 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON EIGHT-YEAR REVIEW OF AGRICULTURAL DISTICT NO. 1 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Delaware County Board of Supervisors will hold a 

Public Hearing, Wednesday, April 14, 2021 at 12:45 p.m. in the Board of Supervisors Room of 

the County Office Building, 111 Main Street, Delhi, New York, concerning the eight-year 

review of Agricultural District No. 1. 

 

The hearing shall be held to consider the request and recommendation of the County 

Agricultural Farmland Protection Board on the renewal of Agricultural District No.1.  No 

modifications to the district are proposed during the 8-year review. 

 

All persons desiring to comment on the review of Agricultural District No.1 shall be heard 

at the aforementioned time and place.  Disabled citizens who require assistance in attending said 

public hearing or in furnishing comments or suggestions should contact the Clerk of the Board at 

(607) 832-5110. 

 

Dated:  April 2, 2021 Christa M. Schafer 

 Clerk of the Board 

 Delaware County Board of Supervisors 

 

Chairman Molé stated this is a regularly scheduled 8-year review for Ag District No. 1 

located in the Towns of Harpersfield, Kortright, Roxbury, and Stamford. 

 

She asked that anyone wishing to speak to please state their name and town they reside 

in.  As no one present had comments, Chairman Molé asked if there was anyone attending via 

Zoom that would like to speak on Ag District No. 1. 

 

Since no one wished to speak, Chairman Molé declared the hearing adjourned at 

12:46 p.m. 


